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December 4, 19990

Michael:

We will be having our company Christmas Party on
Wednesday, December 19 at 7:00.

It is traditional company policv that our most
recent on-air personality be asked to work the
7-Midnight shift the night of our Christmas
Party, and I am sure Ron will be asking you to
do that.

Please know that we appreciate your employment
with us very much, and we will make sure that
supper is delivered to you while you are working.
We will make arrangements for your supper.

Thanks!

Trey Stgdfford
Vice Pr¢sident/General Manager
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